
 

 

From the Director’s Desk… 
 
 VPK Spring Break is 3/13-3/20. 
NPA WILL BE OPEN. If  your 
child is a Full-Time student in 
VPK tuition is $175.00 for that 
week. If  your Full-Time VPK child 
does not attend during Spring 
Break, tuition will still  be billed at 
the $130.00 rate to save your 
child’s spot. 
 
Take a moment to “like” our Facebook 
page. We post pictures daily of  your 
children and keep you posted on events 
that are happening at NPA and in the 
community. 
 
A Good Read: 
https://www.verywell.com/positive
-discipline-basics-1095043 
 
*Ask about our referral program* 
 
 
 
 

Important Dates In 

February 

 

Spring Pictures  

3/9-3/10 

St. Patricks’ Day  

3/17 
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Aliana 3/1 

Kate 3/6 

Ruben 3/11 

Noah 3/13 

Presley 3/13 

Addison 3/27 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Naples Preschool Academy 

1275 Airport Rd. S 

Naples, FL 34104 

 

Phone 

239-403-7977 

 

Open Weekdays 

7:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
 

Email 
npa@naplespreschoolacademy.

com 

 

Website 

www.naplespreschoolacademy.
com 

 

 

Christina Rea 

Director 

 

www.naplespreschoolacademy.com. 



 

COM E JOI N T HE  F  

Next week we will be devoting our 
week to Dr. Suess. Reading his books 
and having a ton of fun activities for 
the kids. We will be going over the 
letter Pp and working on our sight 
words. Collier County Schools would 
like each child to know at least 20 
sight words when they start Kindergar-
ten. So, we strive for this and more. 
The children are doing a fantastic job 
with this. Practicing at home encour-
ages them and helps them to do better. 
 

Ms. Carol 
Ms. Ivy 

Ms. Greisy 

Ms. Suerene 

 

 The 3’s and 4’s would like to 
thank everyone who took the 
time to donate and show up to 
our Valentine’s Day party! It 
was an amazing day because of 
you. We also have a new addi-
tion into our classroom, Devon. 
Welcome! We will be talking 
about Friendship and learning 
about nice manners. This month 
we will also be going over how 
to take care of nature and learn-
ing about trees. Starting in 
March we will be opening the 
Fours Classroom. More infor-
mation coming soon! 

 

 

 

Hello from the Incredible Infant’s 
Room! We have been having so 
much fun with all our babies and 
love to see them grow and con-
tinue to develop. From talking, to 
crawling to walking. We are very 
proud of all of them! They enjoy 
our crafts and our outdoor play 
time and we enjoy seeing them 
smile every single day! This 
month we will work on the color 
red, the number 3 and the letter 
A. 
 

 

   Ms. Janet 
Ms. Ana 

We would like to welcome Mildred 
to our class! The Toddler’s Room 
have been having a blast with all our 
science experiments and new and fun 
activities. We will be working on our 
fine and gross motor skills and con-
tinue to go over our alphabet and 
numbers. The past few weeks we 
have been working with the children 
to recognize their names around the 
classroom and they are doing fantas-
tic! 

 

 

Ms. Roberte 

Ms. Haley 

Ms. Roxxy 

 

 

 

 

 Three’s & Fours                 VPK A & B                    

       Infants                 Toddlers 1A & 1B       Two’s 

 Hello from the Terrific Two’s. 
We had such an awesome 
Valentine’s Day party and we 
would like to thank everyone 
who donated items to it. We 
would also like to Welcome 
our new friends Gus and Jude 
to our classroom! This month 
we will be starting our seg-
ment about Trees. Learning 
about the different parts of the 
tree, different kinds of trees 
and how we can better our 
Earth. We are having a great 
time and can’t believe how 
fast this school year has gone. 
All the children have been do-
ing an incredible job so far. 

 

Ms. Yajaira 


